
 

 
 

                                                                                     11 May 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

WaterAid UK staff fundraising event 
 
As you’ll be aware our pupils nominated their chosen charities for the year: 
Local:    Wirral Food Bank 
National:  Cancer Research UK 
International:  WaterAid UK 
 
We have had a successful year so far, with the help of your support. We made a generous donations 
delivery to Wirral Foodbank before Christmas and raised over £400 for Cancer Research through the 
recent raffle. 
 
As you may be aware, members of our amazing staff team are taking on one of the biggest charity 
challenges yet, to raise money for WaterAid UK, in support of our pupils and school. They are taking on 
the Southport Triathlon on Sunday 21st May and forming 6 relay teams to complete challenging 
swimming, cycling and running distances. 
 
We’re very pleased to have already raised £720, with the generous support of our staff team and their 
family & friends. We realise it’s a challenging time for many, but if you wished to support us, no matter 
how small, it’s much appreciated and a very worthy cause. 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/westkirbyschoolandcollegefundraising 
 

 
 
Why WaterAid UK? 
Clean water, decent toilets and good hygiene are basic human rights. WaterAid UK are working with 
partners in some of the toughest places in the world, reaching millions of people. This helps 
communities to break break free from poverty and change their lives for good. They also convince 
governments to change laws and rally support from people and organisations around the world.  
 
We hope you join us in wishing our team Good Luck! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Susanne Clemenson, Charity Lead & Graham MacDonald (Chief Event Organiser) 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/westkirbyschoolandcollegefundraising
https://washmatters.wateraid.org/
https://washmatters.wateraid.org/

